
 
 

 

Tuesday 5th October 2021 

 
 

Dear All 

We are opening the school up, so that parents may have a wander round and look at the displays and classrooms 

etc.  

Over the last year or so, parents have been unable to come into school and we now want to remedy that.  

Please note this is not a Parents' Evening and you will not be able to book a consultation with teachers. These take 

place in November (on-line). This is a chance to get into the building and look at your child's work.  

The 'open door' afternoons take place on WEDNESDAY 13.10.21 and THURSDAY 14.10.21. 15:15 - 16:00.  

If possible, please could families with surname A-L come on WEDNESDAY 13.10.21 15:15-16:00 

Families M-Z come on THURSDAY 14.10.21. 15:15 - 16:00.  

For safety... 

 Please wait on the large playground and enter the school when invited to by a member of staff 
 Use the same doors as used by the children to enter and exit the classrooms in the mornings etc! 
 Wear a mask 
 Hand gel on entry and exit 
 Keep 'touching' to a minimum 
 DO NOT enter the toilets used by children 
 DO NOT ENTER THE HALL (Night Owls are in there!) 

If you are unable to come at 15:15 please arrive at any time after that... but before 16:00! 

Kind regards  

 

Kay Bridson  
Headteacher  
 
Stratford-sub-Castle V.C. Church of England Primary School 
Stratford-sub-Castle 
Salisbury  
SP1 3LL 
01722 327227  
 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

finance@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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